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The direct financial impact on state and local governments resulting from the proposed initiative 
would be minimal.  There will likely be additional costs to the state of less than $1 million per year, 
but these costs will be offset by licensure fees.  Beyond the direct impact, if the amendment results 
in shortages of physicians, there could be some increase in Medicaid and health insurance costs paid 
by state and local governments. 
 
 
 
 

This financial impact statement was remanded to the Conference for 
redrafting by the Supreme Court on July 15.  The statement will not appear 

on the ballot in this form. 
 


